
 

 

Elin Jones MS 
Llywydd 
Senedd 
Cardiff Bay 
CF99 1NA 
 
 
3 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Presiding Officer 
 
I hope you are well? 
 
Today I am writing in the hope that you will be able to help me, as I would humbly like to 
request an amendment be made within the Record of Proceedings for Tuesday 27 
September 2022. 
 
During First Minister’s Questions I stated £157 million had been spent by the Welsh 
government for the non existent M4 relief road- which is correct. I also stated that £15 
million has been spent purchasing 30 properties, which is also correct. However, in my 
contribution I stated that a loss of taxpayers money due to the sale of 4 properties was 
£925,625 whereas in reality the loss figure was £250,765. 
 
I now accept that the figure I quoted was incorrect and would be grateful if the record could 
be amended to reflect this. 
 
I look forward to receiving your confirmation that this has been done in due course. 
 
With warm regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Natasha Asghar MS 
Welsh Conservative Shadow Minister for Transport 


